
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Mary Queen of Peace PTA are preparing for our Halloween Family Fun 

Evening fundraiser which will be held in the Parish Hall on Wednesday, 30th 

October from 6:30pm – 8:00pm. Remember all proceeds will be used to 

support our school this year.  

 

Entry is £3 per child / £10 per family and includes fun activities such as our 

Halloween Hunt, bun decorating, a photo booth, an art and craft table and 

face painting. For those wanting a refreshment, there will be a tuckshop 

selling tea/coffee/juice/sweets/crisps. 

 

Spooktacular Halloween Hunt 

Our Halloween Hunt will take place in the big hall where the children will be 

given a clue and will write their answer on their clue sheet before moving 

onto the next clue. It won’t take too long so there will be plenty of time for 

everyone to take part. There’ll be a treat for all children who complete the 

hunt too! 

 

In preparation, we are asking for your help: 

- If you have any Halloween decorations that you no longer use, please 

donate these for use in making the hall look especially spooky on the 

night. You can send these in to school with your child. 

- We also encourage you to join us in setting up the hall, helping on the 

night or helping to tidy up. If you can help, please get in touch and let 

us know. Call or text 0755 420 0637 for further information. 

 

Ghoulish Halloween Hamper 

Most exciting of all will be the opportunity to win our ghoulish hamper. Tickets 

on sale from 21st of October costing 50p. Remember, you’ve got to be in it, to 

win it! 

 

Pumpkin Carving Competition 

We know Glenravel is full of Jack-O-Lanterns over Halloween and encourage 

you to bring your pre-carved pumpkins with you on the evening and enter 

the pumpkin carving competition. Winner will be announced on the night 

with a wee prize too!! 

 

We look forward to seeing you all there and thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

Mary Queen of Peace PTA 


